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East Houston Street Ground Storage Tank Rehabilitation (RFCSP)
Solicitation Number: CO-00651

Job No.:  22-0106

ADDENDUM 1
April 26, 2023

To Respondent of Record:

This addendum, applicable to project referenced above, is an amendment to the RFCSP and as such will be part of and 
included in the Contract Documents. Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by entering the Addendum number and 
issue date on the space provided in submitted copies of the Respondent Questionnaire

CHANGES TO THE  SPECIFICATIONS

1. Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals (RFCSP)
Delete the paragraphs 2 7 and replace with the following:

For difficulties downloading plans and specifications, contact the Contracting Department at 210-233-3341. A 
Mandatory Pre-Proposal meeting will be held at 10:00 A.M. (CDT) May 2, 2023 May 9, 2023, via WebEx.  Please be 
advised that under no circumstances shall any late or non-attendee(s) to the Mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting 
and allowed to submit a bid for the project.

LINK: www.saws.webex.com
Meeting Number: 2495 907 4831

Meeting Password: CO-00651
210-233-2090 Local Only

A Mandatory Site Visit will be held at 10:00 AM (CDT) on May 4, 2023 May 11, 2023, at 3930 E. Houston Street, San 
Antonio, Texas 78220.  Attendees should wear proper Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) during the site visit.
This includes, but is not limited to hard hats, hearing protection, safety glasses, safety vests and steel-toed 
boots. Please be advised that you must attend the Mandatory Pre-Proposal meeting, in order to attend the 
Mandatory Site Visit. See Attachment A -Site Visit Procedures to attend the site visit meeting.

For questions regarding this solicitation, technical questions or additional information, please contact Susan 
Rodriquez, in writing via email to: Susan.rodriquez@saws.org  or by fax to (210) 233-3070 until May 10, 2023 May 
15, 2023 @ 3:00 4:00  PM (CDT). Answers to the questions will be posted to the web site by 3:00  4:00 PM (CDT) on 
May 15, 2023 May 17, 2023 as a separate document or included as part of an addendum. Be advised that firms 
responding to this RFCSP (Respondents) are prohibited from communicating with any other SAWS staff, the 
Consultant, the Developer, or COSA officials regarding this RFCSP up until the contract is awarded as outlined in the 
Instructions to Respondents.

END OF ADDENDUM

This Addendum is one (1) page in its entirety. 


